
  

 

  



  

 
What does your child need for school? 
 

• Filled water bottle for class - clearly labelled 
and a snack for break time and possibly the 
afternoon.  

• Weather appropriate clothing for break  
times. Hooded jackets and sensible footwear etc. 

• Please do not bring toys from home to school. We have 
lots of fun things to play with in our classrooms! 

  ALL PERSONAL ITEMS MUST BE CLEARLY LABELLED 

How will your child learn?  
 

Children will be encouraged to develop the four capacities of 
Curriculum for Excellence in order to become Successful Learners, 
Confident Individuals, Responsible Citizens and Effective 
Contributors.  They will achieve this through: 

• Play! Play is the way at Ravenswood! 
• Ravenswood Rangers outdoor play in all weathers. 
• Active literacy and numeracy 
• Interdisciplinary topics led by the children 
• Making Thinking Visible 

You can see weekly posts of your child’s learning in school through 
our blog on the website.  
 

Things to look forward to this term… 
As always arrangements are subject to change however some of 
our exciting plans are…   

• PE – our PE day will be a Thursday. Children should come to 
school dressed in their PE kit. This might be jogging 
bottoms, shorts, t-shirt, fleece, trainers, whatever they are 
comfortable in! 

• Our Ravenswood Ranger day will be a Tuesday. Children 
should come to school dressed in old clothes they won’t 
mind getting muddy. Waterproofs and wellies are 
recommended. (This won’t begin YET, email to follow) 

• PCA discos. 
• Nativity performance – 4th of December. 
• Christmas Party – Monday, 15h of December. 

What will we provide?  
 

• Regular newsletters and information will be 
 available on our school App.  

• Group call updates – we send messages regularly so 
please check your email info is up to date!        

• Later in this term, login information for apps we use to 
help support your child’s learning. 

What can you do to help? 

 

• Ask your child about their day, check  
the blog to help with this. 

• Read stories with your child. 
• Play, chat, play and chat – on repeat! 
• Return any school reading books on time.  
• Return letters quickly or inform us if your child has a 

letter they are returning. 
• Phone the school office if you need to contact us, and 

when your child is going to be absent from school.  
• Please park responsibly around our school.  

 

 

 


